







Mr John Dwyer Police and Crime Commissioner for Cheshire

By email

Cheshire East Council Westfields Middlewich Road Sandbach Cheshire CW11 1HZ

evan.morris@cheshirepoliceandcrimepanel.org.uk

Date: 11th June 2021

Dear Commissioner,

CONFIRMATION HEARING - APPOINTMENT OF DEPUTY COMMISSIONER

Through you, the Panel would like to thank Mr David McNeilage for attending the Hearing earlier today and for answering their questions. It gives me pleasure to confirm that the Panel unanimously resolved to support his appointment as Deputy Commissioner.

The Panel did feel that Mr McNeilage will need induction into his new role and ongoing training to enable him to maximise his effectiveness. During the Hearing he informed the Panel that he was currently undertaking a Diploma in Leadership and Management with his current employer, the Panel would encourage you to enable him to continue with this qualification if that is possible.

Yours sincerely.

Evan Morris MBE

Chair